
Alex joined OpenView in July 2017 as a Fire, Emergency and Security
Systems apprentice, completing his apprenticeship with Bradford

college. He finished his apprenticeship in April 2021 and has since been
promoted to Area Supervisor.



When we asked Alex why he chose to join OpenView through an

apprenticeship, he advised, 'I chose the apprenticeship with OpenView
after exploring other career routes and never really settling into different

trades'.



We asked Alex about the best part of his apprenticeship and he
responded, 'The best part was definitely the feeling of accomplishment

upon passing the end point assessment and written exam.'



We asked Alex about how his apprenticeship helped prepare him for his
current role. He advised, 'It prepared me for my area supervisor role in

various ways. The technical ability gained while studying at college helped
massively in my role. I would recommend an apprenticeship with

OpenView as it is not just an apprenticeship, it's a career with the ability to
progress and further your skills within the company.'
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